
 

 

 

March 3, 2021 

Greetings Prospective Preschool Families, 

 

It is hard to believe that another end to the school year is drawing near with Spring around the corner.   

Plans for the upcoming Fall 2021-2022 school year are in the works and we are looking forward to the 

continued growth of our preschool program.  Here at Resurrection Little Shamrocks Preschool & 

Childcare we have been blessed with in person instruction and all our families and staff have shown 

constant support and dedication with following all the guidelines in place due to COVID.  This Fall we are 

working towards the reopening of the 3- Year- Olds classroom.  With that being said our program will 

continue to facilitate a nurturing full-day care for our students 18-36 month old. We are proud to be the 

only Catholic-run Toddler Room in Lansing.   

                    3-Year- Olds,  Tuesday and Wednesday mornings from 8:00-11:00 AM 

                    4- Year -Olds, Thursday and Friday mornings from 8:00-11:00 AM 

We will again offer the popular five-day-per week preschool programs, with morning-only or full-day 

options, depending on family need and preference. 

Our goal for this upcoming school year is to fill our classrooms with laughter, learning and love.  If you 

are interested in enrolling your child please take the opportunity to fill out the application form which 

has many choices to select from, for the convenience of the different needs of our preschool families. 

(Filling out an application form does not guarantee your child preschool admission, as we have limited 

space available) 

Book an appointment for a tour with your child to visit the Preschool with the opportunity to ask 

questions and see the large learning spaces (judiemm@corlansing.org ).  The Resurrection community is 

one build on a strong faith driven foundation which begins as early as Preschool.  As an administrator, I 

can speak to the character and values of those who serve your children each day.  Out teachers and staff 

welcome the chance to partner with your families at preschool this Fall. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Judie Mirabelli-Migaldi 

mailto:judiemm@corlansing.org

